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Please do not allow fracking and/or the importing of fracking waste products in any projects in the
Delaware River Valley Watershed. Fracking has become a source of environmental degradation in
other parts of the country i.e. Colorado, Ohio. Fracking destabilizes the ground, adds to pollutants
to the air and water. Fracking in the Delaware River Valley Water Basin Watershed is unnecessary
and will hurt the citizens of Delaware, Pennsylvania and New Jersey.
 


